

Spring Newsletter No.4

Bagshot Infant School School Lane Bagshot Surrey GU19 5BP

Telephone: 01276 473385 Fax: 01276 451759

e-mail: info@bagshot.surrey.sch.uk website: www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk

Headteacher: Miss K Aldred

25<sup>th</sup> February 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome back. I hope you had an enjoyable break and are ready for the term ahead.

I would like to thank FOBSA for all their hard work before the half-term, the cake sale was a huge success and the silver Smarties challenge hopefully, kept everyone busy over the break! We are now looking forward to the quiz night next Friday evening!

Finally, I would like to thank our Reading Champions for their impeccable behaviour on our recent visit to the Southbank; they were fabulous ambassadors for our School. Look out for our next visit soon ©

Kind regards Miss K Aldred

## **World Book Day**

Thursday 5th March is World Book Day.
We love reading at Bagshot and so try to embrace
the joy of books, all year round but, we do like to
celebrate this special day!

Your child will receive a separate letter about our World Book Day activities and how you can join in at home with our March Challenge shortly.

## **Grandparents Assembly**

This term we will be holding our annual Grandparents assemblies on the following dates:

**26<sup>th</sup> March**: Cedar, Beech and Cherry **27<sup>th</sup> March**: Holly, Oak and Maple

We ask that Grandparents arrive at 1.30pm ready for a prompt start at 1.45pm.

This event is a longstanding tradition at Bagshot Infant school and is a highlight for all the children. The children perform for their grandparents and then take them on a tour of the school. If a grandparent is unable to attend an Aunty or Uncle could step in, but not parents I'm afraid!

## **Dates for your Diaries**

25/02/20 School re-opens 08.45am

05/03/20 World Book Day 06/03/20 FOBSA Quiz Night

17/03/20 Surrey Heath Music Festival (Yr. 2) 26/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm

(Cherry/Beech/Cedar)

27/03/20 Grandparents Assembly 1.45pm

Maple/Oak/Holly)

03/04/20 Final Assembly 09.15am

2.00pm finish

06/04/20 Easter Holiday

20/04/20 School re-opens 08.45am

## **Parent Governor Vacancies**

We currently have two vacancies for parent governors on our governing Body. Steve Barker, our Chair of the governing body will be writing to all parents and carers shortly, outlining what the role entails and how you can be nominated.

Please do take the time to read his letter and consider volunteering.